
Happy Rotary Foundation Month! This month, Rotarians across the
globe will be celebrating the impact Rotary clubs make in improving
lives. At our lunch meeting on November 6, Jennifer Reed will report
on one of San Leandro Rotary’s international projects: Faces of Hope,
a corrective surgery project for children in Guatemala with cleft
palates. This project is just one of the many ways your contribution to
The Rotary Foundation is making a significant difference in the world.

For every dollar you donate, 50% comes back to the club to allocate
to international and local projects of choice. The remaining 50% is
used by The Rotary Foundation to fund other impactful projects.
Moreover, we get a bonus match of 60 cents for global projects and
25 cents for local projects!

If you still need to make your contribution or pledge to the Annual
Share Fund, please do so today! Our club’s goal is to raise $15,000 for
the Rotary Foundation this year. If we all do a little, we will reach our
goal! Visit https://my.rotary.org/en/donate to donate or pledge today!

Message from Our PresidentMessage from Our PresidentMessage from Our President

November 6:
12:00-1:30

Guest Presenter:
Jennifer Reed

Oriental Tea House 
604 MacArthur Blvd

November 13:  
6-7:30

Guest presenter:
 San Leandro Police

Chief Averitt 
B&GC San Leandro

Check our calendar for
up-to-date info 

 

Upcoming Service
Opportunities

Mexipino Fiesta
November 16, 12-6

Coat and Blanket Drive
More details soon 

It’s a Wonderful Night
December 6, 4:30-9

More details soon

Halloween Social

Bulletin questions/input/content suggestions:  
Contact Jennifer - jreedsf@gmail.com

https://my.rotary.org/en/donate
https://sanleandrorotary.org/?p=calendar
https://downtownsanleandro.com/events/mexipino-fiesta-2/
https://downtownsanleandro.com/holiday/


Dev Mahadevan - 9/3   Ivan Cornelius - 9/14   Jennifer Reed - 9/16   Ed Hernandez - 9/18

Many THANKS to Kate Miller and her family for opening their home to us for our October
Halloween Social. Rotarians, family, and friends enjoyed a fun evening with great food, fun
laughs, and wonderful company. And check out those costumes! Although there was no
official costume contest, most creative costume (s) might have to go to Leah and Dave, or,
should we say, Martha Stewart and Snoop Dog (dead, alas, but still and always fabulous).

HAPPY BIRTHDAY
Virginia Harrington - 11/5

Bill Lam - 11/17
Rose Johnson - 11/17

Ken Pon - 11/20

HAPPY ROTARY ANNIVERSARY 
Kim Pace - 11 years
Kate Miller - 2 years

Rusk Malladi - 2 years
Ed Harris - 9 years

BRING WARMTH to SAN LEANDRO
Stay tuned for an opportunity to donate
a warm coat or blanket to help keep our

San Leandro community warm. 
More details soon


